
Happy September!

September is here, which means we are
celebrating all of you lovely volunteers at our
annual volunteer appreciation banquet. Invites
have been sent out in the mail with the
address we have on file and have been
attached with this newsletter. We are
extending your invite to bring a plus one if
you’d like to! Please just let me know if you
have any questions or dietary restrictions!

Let’s party!!

Thanks!
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Annual Volunteer Banquet
Thursday, September 18

4:30-6pm
th

Grand River Room

September
Special Events

 Tuesday Shopping- Every Tuesday from 12:45-3:30pm 
Assist members with shopping at Meijer or Walmart

Frederick Meijer Gardens- Monday, August 4  from 9am-Noonth

Assist members with transportation around the gardens. You will be walking and
pushing a member in a wheelchair, so please be mindful when signing up!

Rootin’ Tootin’ Rodeo- Thursday, September 25th from 1-3pm
Yeehaw! Our special event this year will be a country themed rodeo! We will have
the Bootstrap Boys band playing which is a concert you won’t want to miss.
Volunteers will help with transportation and socializing with our members!

Outings, Trips & Activities for Volunteer Support

Rootin’ Tootin’

Rodeo Event

Thursday,

September 25  

th

1-3pm


